Rosenberg Corey

From: J p <cottonwoodsedonahomes@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 3:50 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004-A

NO, please DO NOT let HB2004-A pass. This will be very harmful to both landlords AND tenants. Think about
it, sometimes it is just better if two parties walk away. This will not allow that. Please, vote NO.

Jamie Powel/
4667 Thompson Ave
Klamath Falls, Oregon 97601

Klamath County, Oregon
360-391-9458



